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Joint Base Lewis McChord, Washington The southbound lanes of Interstate 5 were shutdown as
officials removed a UXO discovered near Joint Base Lewis McChord (JBLM). The old landmine
(exact type not reported) was unearthed by railroad workers. 

EOD from JBLM deemed the item potentially hazardous and ordered it removed to the base for
disposal. Transportation of the ordnance was safely executed and all lanes were reopened.
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